11" December 2019
School meals

Dear parents/carers,
| wanted to update you on our catering providers.

We are constantly striving to improve the quality and nutrition of our school meals and in
September 2019, we changed our catering provider to Aspens. All meals are cooked on the
premises every day using locally sourced fresh produce wherever possible. We offer a three-
week rolling menu, with a choice of a main course and dessert, vegetarian option, jacket potato
or snack pack. | am delighted to report an increase in the uptake of our school meals over the
last few months, both in hot meals and school packed lunches.

Unfortunately, we are required to increase the price of school meals with effect from 6"
January 2020 - from £2.25 to £2.30 per day. This decision has not been taken lightly and |
can reassure you that we take all steps to keep this cost down.

| would also be very interested in any parents who would like to be involved in sampling
some of our school dinners in the spring term — please leave your details with the office if

interested.

Yours faithfully,
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Dr Craig Avieson
Executive Headteacher



